
LUNCH

SNACK SHACK

Friday, April 13, 2018

Pulled Pork 
Sandwich
Sun Chips

Baby Carrots
Applesauce

Pizza 

Breadsticks



Congratulations to Kyla Swalwell

who won the $25 Barnes and 

Noble gift card for meeting her 

personal reading goals during 

March's National Reading 

Month. 

Happy Book Hunting to you!



Faculty, Staff, and 
Students:

Anyone interested in 
helping at the High School 

and Junior High track 
meets please see Coach 

Hoopes.



The Space Mountain 
Scholarship is now 
available. The due 
date is Friday April 

27th. See Mrs. Mentzer 
with any questions.



If there are any students 
interested in working the 
baseball concession stand 

please text Diane at 
(269) 903-9760. 

There are currently openings 
for all home games.



The Climax Fire 
& Rescue 
Association 
Scholarship is 
now available 
from Mrs. 
Mentzer. The due 
date is Friday 
April 20th





TheKVCCrepresentativewill be hereon Tuesday

April17th at 9:30am. Thissessionis foranysenior

whohas generalquestionsand any10th or 11th

gradersthathavedualenrollmentquestions. From

10:00-11:00am they will be helping students

registerfor fall classes. Pleasesignup withMrs.

Mentzerto see the representativeat 9:30 with

questionsor10:00-11:00toregisterforclasses.



Please bring in your pop cans 
and bottles! We will be collecting 

them until April 12th to help 
with prom costs. You may drop 
them off with Mrs. Missler or 

Ms. Wright. Thanks in advance 
for supporting the junior class!


